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Please be advised that Wandsworth Borough Council will be undertaking tree maintenance works at Goulden House on Monday 5th August 2019.
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In order for these works to be undertaken, the Bullen Street Car Park must be free of all cars. Please ensure that your vehicle is removed from the Bullen Street Car Park by 7 am on Monday 5th August. If any vehicle remains in this car park when the contractors arrive on site, the tree works will not be undertaken.
Your assistance with the above is appreciated in advance and our sincerest of apologies for any inconvenience this may cause you.
For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd

Goulden House Estate Management Team
